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August 20th.
Dear Sirs,
I would like to object most strongly to the proposed modifications to outline planning for
this site.I live overlooking the field in question and lived here happily for 6 years.It is a
wonderful sight with views to the hills beyond.It is full of wildlife and the paths are used
by loads of people to gain access to the trailway and walking.People must have access to
green areas.
The proposed changes would involve having a higher concentration of new houses than
originally planned,more drainage problems and,a huge amount of access
disruption.Please rethink these modifications.By putting the allotments in the field next
door it will open more land for building and Sturminster Newton will lose its identity like
Gillingham and Shaftesbury.
Sturminster Newton is a special place.Lets keep it that way.
Yours
Pauline Hacipasaoglu
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